
 

 
Policy and Regulation Sub-Committee meeting 
13 February 2015 
MGA Office, Etiqa Twins 
 
Attendees: 

1. Ezhar Yazid Jaafar (PETRONAS) – chair 
2. Rick Ramlib (BCG) 
3. Ho Sook Wah (MGA) 
4. Mohd Azhan Ismail (MGA) 

 

 
Summary of discussion 

1. Mr Ho mentioned that MGA Council is very supportive of this workshop. 

2. Mr Rick will prepare a synopsis to be included in the invitation email/letter and workshop 

program. 

3. Session 1 : Market liberalization and Third Party Access. 

 Presentation on ”Update on Malaysian Gas Market Liberalization”.  Suggested speaker 

to be from Suruhanjaya Tenaga (ST) or EPU. 

 This session shall be extended to 90 minutes with 30 minutes allocated for each paper. 

4. Session 2 : LNG Market Outlook. 

 Duration reduced to 30 minutes. 

 Will include arbitrage opportunities arising from market volatility 

 Mr Ho will contact Wood Mackenzie for speaker. 

5. Session 3 : Opportunities in a liberalized gas market - UK experience. 

 Duration reduced to 30 minutes. 

 Mr Ezhar will contact PETRONAS Energy Trading Limited (PETL), UK for speaker 

6. Session 4 : Open dialogue 

 No presentation.  Just dialogue and Q&A. 

 PETL to be included as panelist. 

 MGA members may also raise any issues which they need MGA’s assistance in 

resolving. 

7. Venue.   



 Proposed for the workshop to be held at ST’s conference hall.  This venue is more 

preferable than Etiqa Twins due to limited parking space at Etiqa Twins.  Mr Ho will 

contact ST. 

8. Invitation should be sent soon.  Invitees: 

 EPU (Energy Sector and Manufacturing Sector) 

 KeTTHA (to Mr Soma) 

 Suruhanjaya Tenaga 

 FMM (to Mr Chan Cheu Leong) 

 PETRONAS 

 TNB (Single Buyer, TNB Fuel and New Business) 

 Gas Malaysia 

 Shell (to En. Zahid) 

 Other MGA members (first-come first-serve) 

9. Other matters 

 MGA has sent a letter to YBhg Dato’ Abdul Razak, Chairman of ST to request for another 

ST-MGA dialogue.  MGA proposed for this dialogue to be held on 3 March 2015, at 10 

am. 

 Engagement with Datin Badriyah, the new director for Energy Sector at EPU will also 

be arranged soon.  It was proposed for the status of the Energy Policy to be included in 

the discussion and mentioned in the letter to EPU. 

 

 

 

 


